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Our School Mission





Teacher Spotlight: 





Mrs. Sarah Sumsion, a 6th grade teacher, is new to Cherry Creek this year, but has lived in Springville over 10 years. She loves teaching 6th graders and getting them ready (academically, mentally and socially) for junior high. She also loves playing volleyball and beating the boys in Elimination at recess. Mrs. Sumsion has been married almost 19 years and has 4 children, including Blake who goes to Cherry Creek with her. She graduated from Orem High School, where she was on the tennis team, then attended BYU-Idaho. After a nice long break from school, she went back to college and finished her degree from UVU. When Mrs. Sumsion is not teaching her fabulous students, she spends time with her family relaxing, going to ball games, watching movies and traveling, always ready with her camera. She keeps the Cherry Creek website up-to-date with the latest happenings at the school. Have you seen your picture online yet? Her guilty pleasures are jelly beans and popcorn. The mottos she tries to live by are "Do things that are hard to do," and "You make time for what's important."
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Did you know you can find us on the web? cherrycreek.nebo.edu & facebook.com/CherryCreekElementary
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Three months of school left!  Time continues to fly by so quickly.  I need to express my gratitude to all of the wonderful parents here at Cherry Creek.  Each and every day I am amazed by parents and even grandparents that sacrifice everything for the well-being of their children.  Just know that your effort does make a difference!  Please continue to read each day with your kids.  Support them in their schooling and show them that you care.  Praising a child is the number one way to motivate them.  If you need suggestions or just have concerns, please contact your child’s teacher or me.  Our number one goal is to help every child succeed.  Thanks again for all that you do! 





Our mission is to prepare students for life-long learning and responsible citizenship by uniting family, school and community to promote academic and character growth.                                                                                                                                             “Tomorrow’s Success Begins Today!”





  Mr. Duncan’s Message:








Literacy Week:                                                                                            ~Monday March 4- Dress like your Favorite Dr. Seuss Character Day!         ~Tuesday March 5- Wear a Hat to school and Read with your family day!  *Your child will be getting a new book at school. Read it all together when they get home! 						      ~Wednesday March 6- Crazy Hair Day!                                                                          ~Thursday March 7- Wear Blue Day!                                                                          ~Friday March 8- Dress up like your favorite Character from a book!


       


Book Exchange: We will be doing the book exchange once a month. It is located in the back of the art room. It is 10 cents to purchase a book. You can also bring a book to exchange with another. We are also accepting donations! There will be a box in the office for any donations. Please look for a flyer later this month with a permission slip to exchange the books. Our next exchange is March 21.  8:30-9:00, 11:30-12:00 and 3:00-4:00                                            “Read to your child and your child will read to you!”


Character  Corner: Cherry Creek Crocs have Character!  This month's focus is on Responsibility.  Below are some questions which will be discussed at school.  Parents are also encouraged to go over these questions at home:


~Discuss this month’s theme (responsibility) and what the saying: “If you don’t take care of your own things – who will?” means.                                  


Why should you never put off tomorrow what you can do today?               


What are some things you’re responsible to do each day at school?            


What are some things that you’re responsible to do at home?
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Dates to Remember:                                                              March 4-8: Literacy Week                                                              March 10: Day Light Savings                                                                     March 12: PTA Meeting					       March 14: Kindergarten Registration                                                                         March 15: No School                                                                         March 17: St Patricks Day					      March 21: Book Exchange                                                                        * Wacky Wednesdays Every Wednesday After School*
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